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POINT LOMA NAZARENE COLLEGE 

3900 LOMALAND DRIVE, SAN DIEGO, CA 92106-2899 (619) 221-2200 

November 11, 1987 

Dr. J. Duane Beals 
Western Evangelical Seminary 
4200 S.E. Jennings Avenue 
Portland, OR 97267 

Dear Duane: 

At a recent meeting of the Executive Committee in Meyerstown, 
Pennsylvania, we accepted your invitation to hold the 1990 annual 
meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society. Thus, our future 
meetings are set as follows: 

1988 Point Loma Nazarene College, San Diego, CA 
1989 Asbury College, Wilmore, KY 
1990 Nazarene Theological Seminary, Kansas City, MO 
1991 Western Evangelical Seminary, Portland, OR 
1992 Ashland Theological Seminary, Ashland, OH 

It was tood to see you again last week. I am entertaining the 
possibility of attending CHA in Portland so I may see you there. 

Sincerely, 

Frank G. Carver 
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cc: Howard Snyder 


